
The Christmas Fair is one of the biggest events of the PTA calendar and also 

one of the most enjoyable. So please come and join in with all the fun! 

FRIDAY 5TH DECEMBER 6.00-8.30PM

Raffle Games

Santa’s 

Grotto

Tombolas

Food & 

Drink

Sweets & 

Chocolate 

And lots 

more!

Why help out?
From iPads to playground equipment, it is events like the Christmas 

Fair that pay for many little (or big) extras that can make learning more 

interesting  and school a bit more fun. Plus for many of our children 

this is a highlight of the winter term! As a thank you all helpers will be 

entered into our golden ticket prize draw for a £25 Touchwood gift 

card.

Christmas Raffle - donations

Our Christmas raffle will be drawn at the Christmas Fair. We would 

love to hear from parents who work for local business that might 

be able to kindly donate a raffle prize. Tickets to sell/ purchase in 

advance will be sent home soon. 

Can you help at the Christmas Fair?

We need lots of volunteers to help make it a success. If you could spare 

just 30mins to help run a stall, or help with setting up or clearing away we 

would love to hear from you. There is a notice board in the school 

reception area where you can place your name alongside where you can 

help. Alternatively, please email sharmanscrosspta@hotmail.co.uk with 

your details or get in touch via Facebook. We will be very grateful as we 

cannot do this without your help!!

And lots 

more!



Non uniform day & donations – Friday 28th November 
To support the Christmas Fair please bring in the following items on non uniform day. 

FRIDAY 5TH DECEMBER 6.00-8.30PM

Year 3 – Chocolate/ Sweets

Year 4 - Children Tombola Prizes

Year 5 - Adult Tombola Prizes

Year 6 - Bottles (anything from wine to shampoo!)

Santa’s grotto
Santa is one of our most popular guests at the 

Christmas Fair! Tickets can be booked in advance to 

see Santa in his grotto for £2 which also includes a 

small gift. Please watch out for the booking letter. 

We really appreciate your donations as the tombolas are very popular with the children 

(and adults)! Any donation is welcome  – and if you can donate more than one even better!

Please send in your donations on the  morning of the 28th November. 

Thank you  in advance for your support.

Don’t forget to let us 
know how you can help 
with the Christmas 
Fair. Thank you!

Join the Sharmans PTA group             email:  sharmanscrosspta@hotmail.co.uk


